
Tuesday 19th November
Open Day for New Foundation Parents 13:30 – 14:15
14:15 – 15:00

Tuesday 26th November
Intra-Schools Sports 2

Wednesday 27th November
Dance Festival Rehearsal – Winter Gardens 15.00

Sunday 1st - 3rd December 
Waterpark 1 visit

Wednesday 4th - 6th December
Waterpark 2 visit

Tuesday 10th December 14.00
Red Class Nativity

Wednesday 11th December 14.00
Blue Class Nativity

Thursday 12th December 14.00
Yellow Class Nativity

Monday 16th December
Foundation & Year 3 Christmas Parties

Tuesday 17th December
Year 1 & Year 4 Christmas Parties 
Year 5 Carol Concert - All Saints Church

Wednesday 18th December
Year 2 & Year 5 Christmas Parties

Thursday 19th December 
Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 20th December
Year 6 Christmas Party
School closes for Christmas

Monday 6th January 8.40
School Re-opens

You can also read the recent issues of
Anchornews on our school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on Class
Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook and X
(formerly known as Twitter)  

Headteacher’s
MessageDiary dates 

Dates for the academic year can be found on our
website 

Where to read Anchor News 

Friday 15th November 2024
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It has been another busy week in
school. Thank you to all for your
support with Children in Need. The
children looked great in their yellow
and spotty clothes. We will let you
now how much we raised once we
have a total.

It was Class 6's assembly yesterday.
The children taught us about the
heroes they had studied this term.
They sang and they presented it so
well. Thank you to their families and
friends for coming to watch them,
they were fabulous.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Barr



Casual Minibus Drivers
needed 

  
The vacancy for Casual Minibus
Drivers is now live.

No previous experience required
as training will be provided.

Drivers must be over the age of
23 and hold a full car driving
licence for two years or more. 

Please follow the link on our
Facebook page to apply.

The week in
pictures

Junior Leadership Team News
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Please can we remind you that it is
an offence to block the highway
(of which the footway is part). We
have had several complaints from
our neighbours in the surrounding
streets about inconsiderate
parking by our parents and carers
that block pavements and are
double parked restricting access.
This is dangerous and is putting
the lives of our pupils at risk.

Hello from the Junior Leadership
Team. This weeks question was
‘What would you like to change in
the school?’
Here are our results : 

 
This week’s fact is the Olympics
used to give medals for art, not just
sports.
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi


Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215

If you have a child who will be starting school in September 2025
and would like them to attend a FANTASTIC school, then please

come to one of our:

Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX

PLACES ARE FILLING UP FAST!  PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE
ASAP TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT!
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We are delighted to invite local parents who are considering Rossall
Prep & Senior School for their child to join us at our Lytham meet and

greet event. The event will take place at the Clifton Arms, Lytham on
Thursday, 14th November from 6:30pm to 8:30pm.

This event is a wonderful opportunity to speak with Prep and Senior
School members of staff about everything Rossall has to offer.

Refreshments will be provided. To help us prepare, please confirm
your attendance by clicking below.

Register to Attend

Our staff will be on hand to discuss all things Rossall and with a
particular focus on: –

Our comprehensive scholarship programme

Our exclusive partnership with Manchester City that provides
top-level coaching

 for aspiring footballers alongside an excellent Rossall education

Our other distinctive ‘Signature’ programmes that inspire
excellence across golf,

 piano and the performing arts

Our range of boarding options, including weekly boarding
offerings

Should you have any questions, or if you are unable to attend the
evening but are interested in learning more about Rossall’s offerings,

please do not hesitate to contact admissions@rossall.org.uk

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyhY6HpK8Wh5XYyPwyPo1rFc2HWpdiYUFANmwqr91zHx28HQ/viewform
mailto:admissions@rossall.org.uk
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